Garnett Industrial Airport
Minutes of Meeting
March 13, 2017

Call to Order Roll Call

The March Meeting was not called to order due to a tack of a quorum. Members present were Ron
Zimmerman and Pat Schettler. Others present were Joyce Martin, City Manager, and Gary Ecclefield,
Airport Manager.

Time was 5:35 P.M.

Minutes

The Minutes of the February Meeting weren’t approved due to lack of a quorum.
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V.
There

Old Business

AWOS - Pat reported he spoke with the FAA about the AWOS not working properly and they
said they would have to receive at least two negative reports from pilots for them to take any
action.

ADA Restroom — Gary reported the door is in and the toilet is in, need the lavatory and water
heater installed.

Air Fair — Ron said the CAF is not confirmed yet. Pat said the helicopter is not confirmed vyet. Pat
said he will speak with Gordon Blackie about Bev McCollum being one of the pilots for rides. Pat
listed Reuben Esh and Glenn Caldwell as pilots for rides.

Pat said the car show portion of Air Fair will be a low key effort this year. He has spoken with a
few people willing to participate and we will see where it goes from there.

Ron and Pat both commented that John Helms will be there to give Jeep rides and both agreed
Dave Lybarger should be contacted to help stage the rides. George Archer usually sells the
tickets and estimates weight and balance.

New Business

Manager's Report - Reviewed by members present.

Open position on Board — Gary suggested contacting Frank Graham, Loren Wilson, or Mike
Riblet to fill the paosition.

Adjournment
being no other discussion the Meeting ended at 6:00 P.M.

Gary Ecclefield - Secretary






